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Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

The proposed ball fields will result in a major reduction in the size of Crystal
Springs Picnic Facility including area available to the wide public representing
diverse interests. The Crystal Springs Picnic facility provides opportunities for
group and individual picnicking, free play and relaxation in a beautiful and
tranquil natural setting. A wonderful escape from the stress of daily life and
routines. To sacrifice this treasure  would be myopic and irresponsible,
especially in this stress laden and high density city which already has a
shortage of open public park areas. 

Clearly, by public park area, I am not referring baseball fields. There are
alternatives to where such baseball field could be located that do not sacrifice
beautiful public park areas currently enjoyed by a wide spectrum of Los
Angelinos, Californiams, and  out of state visitor.

August 7, 2014
Sincerely,
Peter Bodlaender

 
p.bodlaender@att.net 


